
PUBLIC RECORD 

EMAIL FROM THE ANTI-DUMPING COMMISSION TO CRAIG FLAVELL, EXECUTIVE GENERAL 
MANAGER, FUJI XEROX AUSTRALIA PTY LTD 

From: KENNA Michael 

Sent: Friday, 30 May 2014 10:17 AM 

To: 'Flavell, Craig (FXA - North Ryde)' 

Cc: REID Joanne 

Subject:RE: Response to Commission re Officeworks and Woolworths [DLM=For- 

Official-Use-Only] 

Dear Craig 

I have just returned from overseas and can find no record of Fuji Xerox Australia Pty Ltd having 
responded to my request dated 22 April 2014 seeking further information on FXA's rebates applying 
to sales of imported copy paper and additional import documentation.  The last time we spoke on 15 
May 2014 you indicated that, although your legal counsel had some reservations, most of the 
requested information had been collated and that you expected to respond to the request shortly 
thereafter.  

Could you please advise urgently, and in any case by no later than 12 noon on Monday 2 June 2014, 
if it appears that correspondence has gone astray or, if not, whether FXA has decided not to respond 
to the request from the Anti-Dumping Commission. I must impress upon you the importance of the 
Commissioner for Anti-Dumping having sufficient reliable information available to him to support his 
recommendation to the Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister for Industry. In the absence of such 
information, the Commissioner will be required to consider all available information, including that 
provided by the applicant for anti-dumping measures, in making his recommendation.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss.  I will be placing a copy of this email on 
the public record for the investigation.  

Regards 

 

Mick Kenna 
Manager | Anti-Dumping Commission  
Customs House, 5 Constitution Avenue 
Canberra ACT 2601 
P: 02 6275 6544 | F: 02 6275 6990  
E: michael.kenna@adcommission.gov.au 
W: www.adcommission.gov.au 


